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OCF Welcomes New Board Member 
Submitted by Sue Severson

Front row, from left: Richard Westin (President), 
Dick Burkhalter (Vice President); back row: Sue 
Severson (Founding Trustee), Susan Vandegrift 
(Secretary), and Carol Penskar (Treasurer). Photo 
provided 

Susan Vandegrift joins the Board of the Orinda Community 
Foundation; Vandegrift replaces Paula Goodwin, who moved out of 
Orinda. OCF is now accepting grant applications, due October 15. 
 
The Foundation maintains a Community Master Calendar on its 
website. Visit www.orindafoundation.org for more information. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
 
Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20...issue0515/pdf/OCF-Welcomes-New-Board-Member.html [9/26/2011 10:23:20 PM]

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | OCF Welcomes New Board Member | Orinda


